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Dear Clerk to the Parish Council  

 

 

Last year we wrote to your Parish Council to ask for any financial support you felt able to give towards the 

costs we incur in counselling families facing family breakdown. We now also work with children and teenagers, 

across the County, of which your Parish Council is part. 

 

Crane Quality Counselling has now been operating for 7 years manned by a team of administration staff and 

counsellors. The demand for our services has increased greatly and we now have 32 counsellors working with 

Shropshire families. 

 

We are based at The Roy Fletcher Centre and receive no local authority or Government Funding for the day to 

day running of the service. We work with individual, families, and of course children who are our future 

generation, helping with bereavement and mental health and family problems.  

 

We do hope that your committee will feel able to support the professional services of Crane Quality 

Counselling.  Should you require any further information please contact me.  I am sure that some of the local 

families you serve have accessed help from our services. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Lin Foley 

CEO 

 

 

   


